AFFIDAVIT : 14 Lonsdale Drive
I purchased my property at 14 Lonsdale Drive in Nov 2005.
I undertook a renovation to the interior of the house in 2009
At this time I was not aware of a requirement to get plans for the interior renovation as I was not making any significant changes to the structure and had been advised that it was not necessary to do this.
I am now in the process of selling my home and have been advised that I need to have the plans for the interior updated and approved. This is now resulting in a delay in the transfer of my property to the new owner.
I have therefore undertaken to get updated deviation plans drawn in digital format and approved. I am therefore applying for AMAFA approval
I would like leniency to be considered applied for any penalties incurred as 
· I was honestly not aware of a requirement to do this 
· I have remained true to the character of the house and retained all the original features of the house
· The primary changes were enclosure of the existing balconies (upstairs and downstairs) and an enclosed porch. These areas had already been largely enclosed by the previous owner
I have enclosed photo of the house at the time I purchased it and how it looks today. I believe I have enhanced the aesthetics of the house but maintained its overall character and style
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